
In Memory of Toby
Kutabay’s Blue Chip Toby

February 17, 2002 – November 19, 2009

Please continue to give blood and to support canine epilepsy research with 
your donations. Both are needed until the day we have a screening test.

Toby’s Foundation
Making Tracks to Defeat Canine Epilepsy

Visit www.tobysfoundation.org to donate or for blood sample info. 

Mail donations to Toby’s Foundation, Inc., P.O. Box 7321, Laguna 
Niguel, CA 92607. Your gift is tax deductible to the extent allowed by 
law. Check with your employer about a matching gifts program.

tobysfoundation@tobysfoundation.org • 949-455-7842

Please wear purple on March 26, 2010,  to help increase awareness worldwide 
about epilepsy in canines and humans… “same disease different species.” 
Toby’s Foundation is partnering with www.purpleday.org.

Toby was the Sweetest Spirit! Toby couldn’t do 
any of the usual Aussie activities because of how 
epilepsy affected him but, in what really matters, 
Toby excelled! He loved his family and friends. He 
endured a lot and he never gave up! He inspired 
us always. Toby was our boy. We love him. He was 
something very special and rare! We hold him in 
our hearts and one day we hope and pray we will 
hold him in our arms again. 

He never won a championship but he championed 
the fight against canine epilepsy. Because of Toby, 
epilepsy is no longer hushed up or ignored and 
there is an international research study of epilepsy 
in Aussies. Toby forever altered the course of our 
lives and that of his breed…for the good! He leaves 
an incredible legacy! Toby’s Foundation will carry 
on the fight against canine epilepsy.


